
The City of Edinburgh’s Music
School holding an Open Day in
November
Is your child musically talented? If you are considering a
specialist  music  school  for  your  child  –  The  City  of
Edinburgh’s Music School is a specialist music school that
does not charge fees.

This year’s Open Day is at 11am on Saturday 7 November 2015
and you are invited to come along and find out what is on
offer and what entry requirements are required to be offered a
place at one of Scotland’s leading specialist music schools.
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Staff, students and their parents will be on hand to answer
any questions you may have, and you will be able to sit in on
various lessons and ensembles to get an idea of whether this
form of education is right for you. Who knows you might even
meet a future star!

For more information contact:

Tudor Morris

The City of Edinburgh Music School

Broughton High School

29 East Fettes Avenue

0131 332 7805

musicschool@broughton.edin.sch.uk
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